
 

 

Never too early, never too late! The ADRC celebrates World Alzheimer’s Month. 

September is World Alzheimer’s Month, an international campaign to raise dementia awareness 

and challenge stigma.  Each year, all those involved in research, treatment, care and advocacy 

for people living with dementia from around the world unite to spread the word that it is Never 

Too Early and Never Too Late!   

Would you like to get information about prevention of memory loss and dementia and learn 

about upcoming educational events, newsletters, and studies?  If so, please fill out our ADRC 

Interest Group or call us at 212-241-8329. 
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